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June 17,1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

ATTN: Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Program Branch

RE: License 43-18296-01

Dear Mr. Brown:

In response to your letter dated June 8,1982 regarding the corrective
steps to be taken to avoid further violations found during your audit,
the following steps will be implemented:

(a) Closer scrutiny paid to document identification and
compatability of source material and storage camera.

(b) Westinghouse corporate headquarters is issuing an outline to
all radiation facilities in order to produce more uniform
internal control of operational procedures.

(c) All quarterly reports (forms RE-1 thru RE-7) and
calibrations will be reviewed not only by the Radiation
Safety Officer, but by the manager of the Non-Destructive
Testing area.
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(d) Westinghouse corporate headquarters is sending the manager
of radiological materials and administrative control to
audit the radiographic facility in order to better control
our operations in compliance with NRC regulations.
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Sincerely yours,
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R. A. White, Manager O ,il
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